The Rowans









The Rowans PRU Silverbank Churchill Avenue Chatham ME5 OLB

Tel: 01634 338803 Fax: 01634 338804 Email: office@rowans.medway.sch.uk

«Parental_addressee» «AddressBlock»

14 October 2016

Dear «Parental_Salutation»

Academy Conversion Consultation

The Rowans' Management Committee's priority is to enable the school to continue to provide an outstanding education for all pupils whilst protecting its future and retaining its unique qualities and strengths.

It has been acknowledged that it is the government's policy to encourage effective schools to become Academies and the Management Committee believe that the best way of maintaining an outstanding provision is to form our own Multi-Academy Trust (MAT). This will enable us to continue to provide the current standard of education and enable further developments in the future.

Converting to Academy status will not change the education and support currently offered to our pupils and families.

As part of this process, we are keen to listen to the views of all parents/carers. If you would like further information regarding conversion to academy, Miss Johnson will be happy to meet with you to answer any questions or concerns – please telephone the office to make an appointment before the end of term.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Caron Johnson Headteacher









